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From: Perry and Pam Artese [partese@rcn.com]
Sent: Sunday; March 29, 2009 12:04 PM

To: Buckheit, James

Subject: GCA

Mr. Buckheit,

I agree with the proposed legislation about GCA. I see nothing wrong with having our students in Pennslyvania
being accountable for their education.

I also think that this will motivate parents to monitor more closely what their child is doing in the classroom.

Teachers are held accountable so why shouldn't the students stive to achieve.

Sincerely
Pam Artese

3/30/2009



